park Hill Infants' School

Monday 7t October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
Open Classroom — Wednesday 16% October 2024

As per the website calendar dates, you will have the opportunity to view your children’s work and their learning
environment at Open Classroom taking place on Wednesday 16t October between 3.30pm - 4pm.

Please note that this is not a time to discuss your individual child’s progress. You will have the opportunity to
speak with your child’s class teacher during this term’s Parent/ Teacher Consultations Week.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Charman
Headteacher



